
 

                                                  
 

Springcroft Primary School 
  
Headteacher: Mr Stephen Drew BMus (Hons) M.A.  NPQH 
 
Grindley Lane, Blythe Bridge, Stoke-on-Trent Staffordshire ST11 9JS 
 
Email: office@springcroft.staffs.sch.uk  Tel: 01782 394793 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are offering an emotional support service which complement the promotion of 
emotional wellbeing of pupils in our school.  This service is called “The Hope Project”.  This 
project is available to help your child/family at times of difficulty such as loss, change, 
sadness or any other of life’s difficulties.     

 
We would like to invite you to contact us if you think your child/family would benefit from 
this support.  Likewise, there may be times when the school believes that your child would 
benefit from emotional support.  If this happens, we will contact you to offer emotional 
support for your child/young person.    
 
If you have any questions please contact your child’s school.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
E Gleave 
 
Emma Gleave HLTA/Emotional Wellbeing 
 

 
 
 
 
 
-----------------"-------------------------------------------------------------------------------"------------------------------- 

 
PERMISSION FORM 

 
I request and give consent for my child (name of child & class) _____________________________  
to receive support from the Hope Project. 

 
Name_______________________________ Relationship to child: ____________ 
 

Signature_____________________________   Date_____/_____/____ 


